) )
- DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
HEADQUARTERS, 3D INFANTRY DIVISION (MECHANIZED) AND FORT STEWART
DIRECTORATE OF PUBLIC WORKS
1557 FRANK COCHRAN DRIVE
FORT STEWART, GEORGIA 31314-4928
28 July 1999

REPLY TO
ATTENTION OF

Directorate of Public Works CERTIFIED MAIL

E07¢-022-92c

Georgia Department of Natural Resources
Underground Storage Tank Management Program
Attention: Mr. William Logan

4244 International Parkway, Suite 104
Atlanta, Georgia 30354

Dear Mr. William Logan:

Fort Stewart is pleased to receive the Georgia Environmental
Protection Division’s (GA EPD's) correspondence dated June 28,
1999, in reference to the Corrective Action Plan (CAP)-Part A
submitted for Fort Stewart’s Underground Storage Tanks (USTs) #255
and #256, Building 16012 (Taylor's Creek), Facility Identification
Number 9-089087*1. As requested by GA EPD, an updated Milestone
Schedule is provided for your use and convenience.

If you have any questions or comments regarding this matter,
please contact Ms. Melanie Little or Ms. Tressa Rutland,
Directorate of Public Works, Environmental Branch, at (405) 364-
8461 or (912) 767-2010, respectively.

Sincerely,

s Toy orleeler

Colonel, U.S. Army
Director, Public Works

Enclosure



